
PICTURE DAY IS COMING!
Organized by the Woodside School 

PTA
Individual and Class photos of all students are taken over a 3 day span by a 
professional photographer and parent volunteers.  These photos will be available 
for purchase (individually, in packages and as gift items) through BNL Enterprises.  
These photos will also be used in the WES Yearbook.  

Student Picture Days will take place on September 24th, 25th and 26th.

Proceeds from Picture Day have provided thousands of dollars for the WES PTA 
Teacher Grant Program!  Teachers have been able to purchase tools and equipment 
ranging from smart board step stools for Kindergarteners to an entire online 
academic enrichment program spanning multiple grades.  Every photo and photo 
product you purchase helps to fund our Teacher Grant Program!

Monday September 24 Tuesday September 25 Wednesday September 26

Grades: 3rd, 4th, 6th, 7th, 
8th

Grades: Preschool, TK, 
Kindergarten, 2nd

Grades: PreK, 1st  and 5th 


